
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Jenni Wida, Deputy Administrator-City Clerk 

SUBJECT: 2025 Business License Renewals 

DATE: December 2, 2024 

 

OVERVIEW: 

Renewal applications and supporting documents were mailed to businesses in November. The 
City Council receives a resolution listing all the license renewals for the following year.  

Payments that have been received with the applications will be processed. The liquor license 
along with their certificate of liability insurance is then submitted to the State of MN. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Adopt the attached Resolution 2024-45 listing the 2025 License Renewals 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

The City does budget potential revenue of the licenses; however, they can fluctuate from year 
to year slightly.  

 

Attachments: 

 Resolution 2024-45 


